
The Government Is Sending Amputees Mixed Signals.

The government is sending amputees conflicting signals. They say they support amputees receiving the  
prosthetics they need but then the bureaucracy makes it difficult to get prosthetics approved. Demands  
for more ill-defined physician documentation undermines any semblance of confidence that claims cost  
for custom fabricated artificial limbs will be reimbursed.

Consequently prosthetic wearers are left confused and isolated.

Let’s help disabled people get the prosthetics they need to lead full productive lives. 

The first step is to go to AOPAnet.org.


